
VILLA MARIE PG COLLEGE FOR WOMEN

In recognition of active participation in the  National Intellectual Property

Awareness Mission (NIPAM)  launched by the Government of India on the

occasion of the 75th anniversary of independence under the banner   "Azadi

Ka Amrit Mahotsav"  to create widespread awareness on Intellectual Property

Rights (IPR). The exceptional contribution in successfully organizing the

awareness programme on June 20, 2023 in association with Intellectual

Property Office, Mumbai by providing your valuable time and support is

highly appreciated.

Solicit your continued support for outreach of IPR far and wide.

Date: June 27, 2023


